
(NBAA)  

THE NATIONAL BOARD OF ACCOUNTANTS AND AUDITORS   

TANZANIA  

  
PUBLIC NOTICE  

 

RE: SUSPENSION AS NBAA TUITION PROVIDER - REGISTRATION NO. 

NBAA/TPRS/026 - EVIN SCHOOL OF MANAGEMENT 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT, the Tuition Provider with Registration No. 

NBAA/TPRS/026 has been suspended from conducting NBAA review classes effective from 

25th March 2020 pending investigation, after failing to comply with the Government 

Directives on public gathering. 
 

Following the Government Directives, the Board issued a public notice on 21st March 2020, 

instructing all Tuition Providers throughout the country to adhere to the Government’s 

directives on public gathering by using alternative mode of teaching and delivering learning 

materials (online and distance learning). 
 

After closely monitoring teaching methodologies of the Tuition Providers, it was proven that 

M/s Evin School of Management was still conducting physical classes as usual, contrary to 

the directives issued. 
 

When our investigation is completed, we will contact the alleged Tuition Provider to outline 

our findings and possible disciplinary action.  
 

The Board shall be in touch regularly regarding the conduct of MAY 2020 Examinations. 

NB: For those who would continue to willfully flout the directives aimed at checking the 

spread of this coronavirus disease (COVID-19), the long arm of the law will soon catch 

them. 
 

For any enquiry, please contact the undersigned:  
 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

NATIONAL BOARD OF ACCOUNTANTS AND AUDITORS 

8TH FLOOR, AUDIT HOUSE 4 UKAGUZI ROAD, 

P. O. BOX 1271, 

41104 TAMBUKARELI, 

DODOMA, TANZANIA 

TEL NOS: +255 26 2963318-9 

E-MAIL: info@nbaa.go.tz 

WEBSITE: www.nbaa.go.tz 

 

25TH MARCH 2020 
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